
Photography Withdrawal Form 

 

I do not agree to have photos taken of my child/children for the 

following publications while they are attending classes or events at 

PIT Gymnastics.  Please tick any of the boxes below that do not wish 

your childs photo to be published in:  Please tick those appropriate 

 

 Upload photos onto iClassPro for the ability for staff to view 

students on iClassPro 

 Photos to be used on PIT Gymnastic Social Media sites and PIT 

Gymnastic website internal advertising, Foyer TV, newsletters 

 Photos are taken at events (December Display, Competitions 

etc) and are made available via our online photo storage site 

SmugMug. Links and passwords are sent via email to 

participating gymnasts parents/guardians 

 

Student Full Name: 

 

Student Full Name: 

 

Parent/Guardian  Name: 

 

 Signature: 

 

Date (DD/MM/YYYY): 

 


